Resolubion

Interstate Mining Compact Commission

BE IT KNOWN THAT:

WHEREAS. The Interstate Mining Compact Commission’s Annual Meeting in Asheville, North
Carolina from April 30 - May 2, 2012 was honored by the presence of The Honorable Dee

Freeman, Secretary of the North Carolina Department of Environment and Natural Resources:
and

WHEREAS, Secretary Freeman presented the Welcoming Address during the Opening Session
on April 30, 2012;

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED:

That the Interstate Mining Compact Commission expresses its gratitude to Secretary Dee

Freeman for his participation in making this year’s meeting an outstanding success and for his
support of IMCC.

Issued this 2™ day of May, 2012
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Executive Director




